From: Loeff, Scott 
Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 3:07 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Hopkins, Marlene
Subject: Gift problem

One of our employees Tony Esquivel was assisting a customer. The customer ask if he smoked and he replied Yes. The customer offered him a pack of cigarettes which he refused due to our no gift policy. Customer left the pack anyways.

So on Behalf of the city of Chicago, I am going to accept the pack and throw it away on behalf of the American Cancer Society. I f I can identify who left it, I will send them a letter about our no gift policy. (Never gets boring with us) 

Scott Loeff PHR

Assistant Commissioner-Labor Relations

City of Chicago Department of Buildings

